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The WVGS Newsletter is a benefit of membership.  The complete 
Newsletter for August 2024 is located on the Member Page.  Listed be-
low are its content headings.  For a more complete example of a News-
letter, please see the issue of May 2024 provided on this Home Page.   

 

The WVGS Chicken or the Egg? 

Member Mutual Assistance 

Ask Jeanie 

Member Profile 

Research Tips: 

 Shiny Thing! 

 Check Back for Database Updates 

 Probate Records 

 Don’t Settle 

 Free Access to Old Newspapers 

Member News 

WVGS Special Interest Groups 

WVGS Books Added for August 

For Your Reference 

 


